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15 February 2022 

 

 

Re: Official Information Act request – Pregnancy and Perinatal Data 
ADHB Ref: 20220117-1138 

I refer to your Official Information Act request dated 17 January 2022 requesting the following 
information: 

Please supply the following information under the Official Information Act (OIA), from each year 
ending: 2019/2020/2021. 

1. The number of miscarriages recorded per year.
2. The number of ectopic pregnancies per year.
3. The number of molar pregnancies per year.
4. The number of live births per year.
5. Number of perinatal deaths and neonatal deaths per year.
6. In relation to pharmacovigilance, is the Auckland DHB recording/reporting any data

relating to outcomes following vaccination for Covid-19 in pregnancy, as part of a post
marketing surveillance programme?

Response 

1. The number of miscarriages recorded per year.

Inpatient miscarriage “events”*
2019 269 
2020 300 
2021 279 

2. The number of ectopic pregnancies per year.

Inpatient ectopic “events”*
2019 160 
2020 187 
2021 167 
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Yours sincerely, 

Ailsa Claire, OBE 
Chief Executive 

You are entitled to seek a review of the response by the Ombudsman under section 28(3) of the 
Official Information Act.  Information about how to make a complaint is available at 
www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or freephone 0800 802 602. 

Please note that this response, or an edited version of this response, may be published on the 
Auckland DHB website. 




